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And there was reason for the hostility. Her polemical style, often contemptuous tone, and the dogmatism and
cult-like behavior of many of her fans also suggest that her work is not worth taking seriously. Her novels
show the importance of striving to be the best we can be: Do not let your fire go out, spark by irreplaceable
spark, in the hopeless swamps of the approximate, the not-quite, the not-yet, the not-at-all. As already
indicated, Rand justifies virtue in both instrumental and non-instrumental terms, though without distinguishing
between them. Branden, B. The films were successful and the public easily realized that they were as much
against Fascism as Communism. Peikoff ed. Animals of many species risk their own death for the sake of
reproduction, or for protecting their young or even their group. Defenders of Rand point out numerous
counterexamples. The theorists and preachers of altruism are motivated largely by a desire to control and
manipulate others by playing on their guilt. Hank Rearden, in Atlas Shrugged, is the great innocent living
under a burden of unearned guilt because of his mistaken sense of honor and his charity towards a family
interested only in manipulating and using him. What it means to value survival qua human being turns on the
relationship of the three cardinal values to the three virtues. William F. There is much that is right about
conservatism, too: its ethic of personal responsibility, for instance, and its respect for the Constitution.
Browne, G. Consequently, Rand regularly concerns herself with the practical implications and social relevance
not only of moral and political philosophy, but likewise of the seemingly more arcane strata of metaphysics
and epistemologyâ€”as when she identifies errors in concept-formation as one of the roots of racism, or
mind-body dualism as a root of the dichotomy between economic and personal freedom. Gotthelf, A. If asked
why the choice to live commits you to your own long-term survival rather than some other ultimate end such
as, for example, the greatest happiness of the greatest number Nozick , or becoming worthy of eternal life in
heaven , the answer is: because any other ultimate end, if consistently adhered to, would lead to death. The
plot is invented, the background is not This led to the collapse of the NBI. New York: New American Library.
It is not surprising, then, that she is either mentioned in passing, or not mentioned at all, in the entries that
discuss current philosophical thought about virtue ethics , egoism , rights , libertarianism , or markets.
Mayhew ed. In her justification of rights we see the same unresolved tension between the instrumentalist
strand and the deontic strand that we do in her justification of morality in general Mack ,  When she learned of
it in , though her romantic relationship with Branden had already ended, [92] Rand terminated her relationship
with both Brandens, which led to the closure of NBI. Hampton, J. Ethics 2. Ghate, O. Further, like Sartre,
Rand holds that no evasion is completely successful, because the truth constantly threatens to resurface. She
was influenced by Aristotle , especially Organon Logic , and John Locke , and more generally with the
philosophies of the Age of Enlightenment and the Age of Reason. With Herculean inflexibility, Ruark remains
true to his vision, willing to endure ignominy and poverty as the price, and is vindicated in the end. She later
began allowing them to read the drafts of her new novel, Atlas Shrugged, as the manuscript pages were
written. His lack of integrity and of esteem for reality results in a lack of self-love or self-esteem and, indeed,
of a solid self. Cambridge: Cambridge University Press.


